
Republic of the Philippines 
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 

Division of Cagayan 
Region 02 

 
GONZAGA SOUTH CENTRAL SCHOOL 

Gonzaga, District 
Gonzaga, Cagayan 

 
September 20, 2006 

 
Deutsch Philippinischer Freundschafts 
Community, Dortmund Verein 
Germany 
 
 
Thru: Engr. & Mrs. Andreas Krause 
 Unterer Pustenberg 6 
 45239 Essen, Germany 
 
Dear Sir / Madam: 
 

In behalf of the Faculty Teachers and Students of Gonzaga South Central School, we 
would like to extend our sincerest regards and heartfelt thanks and gratitude for donating in 
our school. 

And please be informed that we had received your cash donation in the amount of 
Sixty Five thousand Pesos (P 65,000), Philippine currency. 

 
The Gonzaga South Central School Children’s Park has been already started and 

forty percent of the said project has been done and that’s all included the following: 3 sides of 
the fence, 1 slide, 3 swings, 3 seesaws, 1 merry-go-round, 1 climbing-frame. The other 
playing facilities construction is still ongoing. 

 
Please find herewith enclosed the photos of our ongoing school project, for your 

information and reference. 
 
In as much as the amount is still insufficient to complete the construction of the said 

project, and if it’s not too much Sir / Madam, may we earnestly request additional fund from 
your most distinguished organisation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
           Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
       BELEN A. TEODORO 
           School Principal 


